
SINGLE-USE ITEMS
ONLY UPON REQUEST

As of January 2022, California Assembly Bill 1276 (Single-Use Foodware Accessories Available by 
Request Only) requires all retail food facilities and food delivery platforms to provide single-use 

foodware accessories and condiments upon request only. 

It’s the law in California.




